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Comments: Prohibiting fixed anchors will create safety issues for climbers and make the sport less accessible. It
will likely lead to more climbing accidents. It will make it harder for non-trad climbers to find routes without bolts
and cause issues for trad climbers who rely on anchors. It is unreasonable for federal agencies to create new
guidance policies prohibiting Wilderness climbing anchors across the country when they have allowed, managed,
and authorized fixed anchors for decades.



